
 

 

 

  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

Servicing and Housing Options for Vulnerable Populations 

Addendum #1 

February 24, 2023 

 

BUDGET:  

Response to the following inquiry: Is a specific budget that has been allocated towards 

this project?   

 

The Council of the City of Quesnel has dedicated $100,000.00 from the provincial Covid Restart 

Grant to support vulnerable populations.  In September of 2022 it was determined these funds 

would be used to engage a consultant to provide a review of services and housing options for 

this population in partnership with our First Nation Communities.   

 


